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Dr. Edwin H. Palmer April 23, 1976

1 am greatly interested in the progress of the NIV. Looking over Isaiah I
found a number of readings that pleased me greatly. There were, however, a
number of other cases where I felt that the Hebrew was not properly represented,
and wished that I could have had opportunity to look it over before publication.
1 have spent many years of study on this particular book.

It was kind of you to invite me to Salamanca, and I would indeed like to
give any possible help toward making the version as fine as possible. Unfortun-
ately I find that my summer schedule already includes engagements that I could
not break, including one on July 4 for which I have sent publicity material and
a photograph.

It would indeed have been a pleasure to be associated with you and the
others of the Committee. I hope that yu will be able to get exactly the right
participants, and regret my inability to join in this aspect of the work.

Sincerely vours in Christ,

Dr. Edwin H. Palmer
28 White Oak Lane
Wayne, New Jersey 07470
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